
 
 

 

 

October 15, 2024 

 

Thank you for your continued dedication and outstanding service to our community 
through your partnership with Carter BloodCare. 

We appreciate this opportunity to introduce ourselves: Dr. Barbara Bryant, Chief 
Executive Officer with Carter BloodCare, and Dr. Richard Gammon, Chief Medical 
Officer. We share extensive health care backgrounds in the fields of blood banking and 
transfusion medicine, having served with organizations such as the National Institutes of 
Health, Versiti and OneBlood, among others. 

Now, we are grateful to join the talented team of one of the best and most well-
respected nonprofit blood centers in the United States. We are equally proud to 
contribute to Carter BloodCare’s successful history and our partnership with you in 
ensuring the health and well-being of our Lone Star community.  

We look forward to working together and thank you for the opportunity to save local 
lives by making transfusion possible. 

Sincerely, 

                          

Barbara J. Bryant, M.D.      Richard Gammon, M.D. 
President and Chief Executive Officer  Chief Medical Officer 

 

 

 

 


